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OSCAR President

From: Michael Whittaker <Michael.Whittaker@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au>
Sent: Sunday, 15 April 2018 10:26
To: OSCAR President
Cc: James Ruprai; Sharyn Eyles
Subject: Re: Verge Parking Workshop follow-up

Hi Greg  
Your query is timely . 
A draft list of actions since the verge parking workshop has been prepared for Councillors. 
The Group Executive in charge of regulated parking will be validating those actions with councillors this week . 
After that validation he will be able to advise you of the actions. 
If you have any further questions on this matter please contact James Ruprai. 
Regards 
Mike 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On 14 Apr 2018, at 6:40 pm, OSCAR President <president@oscar.org.au> wrote: 

Dear Mike 
  
Are you able to give me an indication of progress following the 12 February Verge Parking Workshop? 
  
Is there a timeframe on recommendations and/or further action that I could report to OSCAR’s 
members? 
  
  
  
  

Best wishes … Greg 

  

Greg Smith 
President, OSCAR 
(Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents) 

T: 0417 577 881 
E: president@oscar.org.au 
W: www.oscar.org.au 


